
KANSAS CITY CHARITIES FUND 
Campaign, October 17-22, 1932 Headquarters, 1022 Baltimore Ave. 
Tel. HA 6820 
September 28, 1932. 
W. Rickert Fillmore 
GENERAL CHAIRMAN 
Moulton Green 
CHAIRMAN, MEN’S DIVISION 
Mrs. J. U. Oelsner 
CHAIRMAN, WOMEN’S DIVISION 
Dear Mr. Kemper: 

At a meeting held yesterday of the undersigned members of the Special Subscriptions 
Committee of the forthcoming Charities and Unemployment Relief Fund campaign, you were 
selected to serve as a member of the Committee. The membership, as you doubtless know, is 
selected from among our most prominent business institutions and influential business men. 
The work of the Committee is largely prepared in advance of the general campaign. You are 
requested to attend a meeting of the Committee on Friday of this week at 3 o’clock PM in the 
banquet room of the Kansas City Athletic Club. 

There will, of course, be no solicitation of funds at this meeting. It will be held to consider 
the problem before us and to determine upon the most effective means of securing the 
subscriptions necessary to enable our charities organization to function throughout the trying 
months that are before us. 

Kansas City, like all other cities of the nation, is facing a grave emergency. We count on you 
as one of the responsible citizens of the city to aid us in preparing to meet it. 

PLEASE BE WITH US ON MONDAY, OCTOBER 3rd, AT 3 PM IN THE BANQUET ROOM OF THE 
KANSAS CITY ATHLETIC CLUB. 
Very sincerely, 
E. F. Swinney, Vice-Chairman, 
Sigmund Stern, Vice-Chairman, 
Wm. T. Kemper, Vice-Chairman, 
George B. Longan, Vice-Chairman, 
Conrad H. Mann, Vice-Chairman, 
Wm. Volker, Vice-Chairman, 
W. T. Grant, Chairman, Special Subscriptions Committee.  
J. C. Nichols, Vice-Chairman, 


